
Volunteer 
Appreciation 

Our volunteers are vital to the 
success at Hestóvin Stables.  
They assist us in the barn, 
with the horses, and during 
our therapeutic programs.  We 
are truly thankful for the time, 
energy, and commitment each 
of our volunteers give to us. 

Volunteer Spotlight 
Whitney Corl 

Whitney Corl was our very 
first volunteer!  Whitney has 
come to our barn each week to 
help keep our barn looking at 
its best. Whitney has a job 
which she accomplishes each 
time and then she is always 
willing to help us in additional 
ways. Whitney is consistent 
she has never missed a week!  

And always willing to get 
started immediately with her 
tasks.  We all look forward to 
Tuesday mornings!  Whitney 
tells us she likes sweeping 
cleaning  and brushing the 

horses!  
Next Volunteer 
Orientation  
January 13, 3:30  5:00pm

Hestóvin Hoofbeats  
 WE BELIEVE IN THE POWER OF THE HORSE TO TEACH, INSPIRE AND HEAL

Happy New Year! 
What an amazing ride it has been for Hestóvin 
Stables!  Three months ago we moved in to our 
barn and began fulfilling our mission and dreams.  
We are deeply grateful and stand in awe as we see 
people being impacted and lives being changed.  
Hestóvin Stables is making our little corner of this 
big world a better place.

We send warm wishes for the new year!  That 2023  
will be filled with kindness, joy, and peace, good 
health, positive growth, love and laughter.

The Hestóvin Team

ISSUE #3
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